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I am sending a copy to you all so I don't have to write to
each and say the same thing. I would love to hear from
you. I have been so busy and worn out. We went to St
Louis at 1:00am Thursday (5 hour drive) sat with Ron till
they said they couldn't do the autopsy until we left.. We
spent some time at the hospital just crying then the long
drive home.. All the phone calls I had to make. then all
the calls I am receiving. Thanks to everyone who has given
me such nice remembrances of Ron. Some real cute stories.

Hugs to you all.. Gloria
Below is the obit that is in the paper...

****
Exeter…Ronald Knittle, age 55, of Exeter, died on January
23, 2008, at Barnes Jewish Hospital in St. Louis, Missouri.

Mr. Knittle, son of Ray and Gloria (Strickland) Knittle,
was born on June 3, 1952, in Denver, Colorado. He was an
investment broker in Denver and moved to Exeter from Denver
five years ago to be closer to his parents. Ronald had
established several businesses in his career including the
Golden Eagle Goldmine in Bolivia. He was a Boy Scout leader
and enjoyed scuba diving and was a member of PADI Diving
Society and did write a book of his adventures. His family
will remember his wonderful stories and wonderful sense of
humor.
He was a missionary and loved working with the missionaries
, as a member of the Church of Jesus Christ of Latter Day
Saints of the Cassville Branch.

He is survived by his parents, Ray and Gloria Knittle, of
Exeter, Missouri; one sister, Glory Dawn Dadiotis, of
Gilbert, Arizona; one brother, Skip Knittle, of Englewood,
Colorado; 5 children and several nieces and nephews.
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Memorial services will be held on Tuesday, January 29, 2008
at 7:00 p.m. at the White Funeral Home in Cassville,
Missouri, with Bishop Berlan Crouch officiating. Memorials
may be made to the Church of Jesus Christ of Latter Day
Saints in care of Berlan Crouch Rt. 2 Box 2062, Cassville,
MO 65625 or may be entrusted to the White Funeral Home
Cassville, Missouri.

Arrangements are under the direction of White Funeral Home,
Cassville, Missouri.


